
 

AEP OnSite Partners 

303 Marconi Blvd 

Columbus, Ohio 43215 

cilong@aepes.com  

 

July 17, 2018 

Mark Bellamy 

Utility Specialist 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 E Broad St, 

Columbus, Ohio 43215 

 

Dear Mark, 

 

This is regarding AEP OnSite Partners’ Newark Solar Array, case number 18-0262-EL-REN, and the official 

in-service date.  

 

PJM-GATS has our generation start as February 2018 from Ohio, however we placed this site in service 

in November 2017. Please update the Ohio PUCO generation start date to November 2017 as indicated 

on our corresponding Ohio Renewable Energy Resource Generating Facility application and certification.  

 

Please contact me with any further questions.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Conor Long 
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